
 

 

 

 

Summer Week 5 – Year 1 Home Learning 

 

Dear Year One, 

It is always a pleasure to spend our Mondays talking to you and making sure you are 

all safe and well. This week was no exception. Well done for your continued learning 

at home, through our set learning tasks as well as your independent play activities. 

This is your last week’s set work before a well-earned rest and a week’s half term 

break. We hope you enjoy the end to our topic on ‘Houses and Homes’ and are ready 

for some seaside learning next term.  

We have set some more learning for you to do again this week. Please continue to 

complete this in any form that is possible for you and your children. We look forward 

to seeing your pictures and work on Google Classroom. We hope that the early 

scheduled release helps you organise your Monday more efficiently.  

 

Maths 

This week, we are revisiting our addition and subtraction learning. We are now starting 

Summer term.- Week 4 https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-1/ 

Session 1- In this session they will learn to add to make 10.   

Session 2- In this session they will subtract within 20. 

Session 3- In this session, they will complete addition and subtraction word problems. 

Session 4- In this session, they will compare number sentences 

Session 5- This session is a challenge session that should be live by the end of the 

week. Show off what you have learnt. 

All worksheets have been saved for you to print.  

 

English  

This week we will be focusing on spelling rules. We will look at how to correctly add 

the suffixes ‘ing’ and ‘ed’ to verbs. Please see attached plan for the 5 sessions and 

resources to accompany them.   

 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-1/


Phonics and Reading  

Please refer to the document ‘Speed Sounds Until Half Term’ for the sounds that will 

be covered this week. Ideally, all children should be watching the set 2 and set 3 

‘Speed Sounds and Word Time’ and ‘Spelling’ sessions. If your child needs some 

additional support, the Set 1 sessions can be used as well.  

Don’t forget Storytime with Nick on Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 2.00pm.  

There will be new sounds available to practise on Spelling Shed this week linked to 

this week’s phonics sounds and also the spelling rules we are learning in English, 

which are ‘ed’ and ‘ing’ suffix words.  

 

Wider Curriculum (Topic) 

This week we will be focusing on some PSHE. We will be thinking about how we are 

similar and different to other people which will include our family networks. We will be 

learning about the importance of rules and why they are put in place. We will also be 

thinking about how to stay safe at home and in the sun. Please see separate planning 

for more detailed sessions and resources. 

 

PE 

Please continue to take part in Miss McGowan weekly personal best challenges. You 

may have seen in the newsletter children completing them at home. 

 

As this is the last weeks learning before the half term we want to take this time to thank 

you for being so patient and supportive with your child’s learning.  

Lots of love,  

Mrs Kelly, Mrs Steel and Mrs Saunders 

x 


